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Appointment of Chief Financial Officer

Superloop Limited (ASX:SLC) advises of the appointment of new Chief Financial Officer (CFO), Luke
Oxenham, effective on 1 September 2021. Luke will replace Lidia Valenzuela as she finishes her
employment with Superloop on 31 August 2021.

Paul Tyler, Superloop Chief Executive Officer (CEO) said “We have been fortunate to complete a
comprehensive handover since Luke was appointed as interim CFO at the start of August. During this
time we conducted a market search and following interviews with a number of candidates, we
concluded that Luke was the most suitably qualified for the position. I am pleased that Luke has
agreed to join Superloop as a permanent member of the team.”

“I would like to thank Lidia not only for her contributions since she joined Superloop in 2018, but in
particular since I joined in 2020. Lidia has contributed to the successful completion of a number of
significant milestones in Superloop’s history, not least the recent acquisition of Exetel”.
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Important notices

This announcement has been prepared for publication in Australia and may not be released or
distributed in the United States. This announcement does not constitute an offer to sell, or a
solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in the United States or any other jurisdiction. Any securities
described in this announcement have not been, and will not be, registered under the US Securities
Act of 1933 and may not be offered or sold in the United States except in transactions exempt from, or
not subject to, the registration of the US Securities Act and applicable US state securities laws.

This announcement is not financial product or investment advice, a recommendation to acquire New
Shares or accounting, legal or tax advice. It has been prepared without taking into account the
objectives, financial or tax situation or needs of individuals. Before making an investment decision,
prospective investors should consider the appropriateness of the information having regard to their
own objectives, financial and tax situation and needs and seek appropriate legal and taxation advice.

About Superloop

Superloop is a leading Asia Pacific independent provider of connectivity services. The company owns
and operates its carrier-grade metropolitan fibre networks in Australia, Singapore and Hong Kong,
connecting the region's key data centres and bandwidth-intensive buildings. In addition to its own fibre
network, Superloop is connected to all NBN Points Of Interconnect across Australia and operates its
own nationwide fixed wireless network that collectively deliver high performance, connectivity
solutions to businesses and homes underpinning the region’s digital economy.

Visit www.superloop.com to learn more.
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